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Traffic AlertTraffic Alert

The reconstruction of Water Street in Hallowell begins Monday, April 
2nd. At that time, a new traffic pattern will go into effect.  Water Street 
will be one-way for northbound traffic (going towards the Capitol). 
Southbound traffic is being rerouted one block up onto Second Street.  
Additional parking has been created on the railroad tracks between 
Winthrop and Central Streets.

All businesses will be open and accessible throughout the project.

Work will take place from sunrise to sunset, Monday – Thursday, and 
from sunrise until 3 pm on Fridays. Full road reconstruction means that 
Water Street will be excavated so that aging underground utilities, as 
well as the prominent hump down the center line, will be addressed. This 
$5.89 million project will continue through November with breaks for 
holidays, including Old Hallowell Day in July. This aggressive schedule 
ensures the majority of the work will be done in 2018 with the 
contractor returning in the spring of 2019 to do final paving and other 
finish work.  Sargent Corporation is the contractor for the project.

Water Street Reconstruction in Hallowell 
Starts April 2nd
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Please drive carefully and 
courteously through the 
workzone and the detour route.

For more information and 
to sign up for email alerts, 
go to mainedot.gov


